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As a safety measure, and in accordance with the requirements of Connecticut state law, Library employees

should recognize that their work activities and communications may be subject to electronic monitoring.

Electronic equipment that may be monitored includes, but is not limited to, Library telephones, computer

files, and work emails. Employees should not have any expectation of privacy while using the Library’s

computer network and electronic equipment. Each member of our staff will not be subject to any such

monitoring or recording in areas designated for the personal comfort of our employees or for safeguarding

of their possessions, such as restrooms or break rooms.

The Library may conduct other types of electronic monitoring not identified above, and without advance

notice, where:

● It is necessary for security purposes in public areas; or

● We reasonably believe that an employee or employees are violating the law or Library policy.

If you have any questions about the Library’s electronic monitoring policy, please discuss them with the

Assistant Director or Executive Director.


